
 

 

 

Addendum No.1 
Issued: November 20, 2024 

RFP Name:  Construction Manager At-Risk 

RFP# 2024-PUR-021 

 

Below are answers to question we have received (Answer in Red below) 

1. If fortunate to move on to the final stage of RFP, our team was wondering if 
it would be possible to submit our response in electronic form on Monday, 
12/2, rather than hard copies. We are happy to accommodate either way, 
but with the holiday break in that timeframe, we may run into limitations 
with our printing resource and their capacity. 

 

Yes.  It can be emailed to the following email addresses: 

Greg_mcghee@isdschools.org 

Lisa_patrick@isdschools.org 
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